
 
 

 
  

 
    

 

Newsletter –  

    June 2021 
 
 

 
 
June wraps up the regular season of district ropings. We want to let all our 
producers and members know how much we appreciate all their hard work and 
support to make the district ropings successful!  Once all the district results are in, 
we will announce our Regular Season High Point money winners and the recipients 
of the $500 Finals entry credit in each district. 
 
All current members should have received a bright yellow flyer in the mail with all 
the 2021 Finals information in it. If you have not received one, let us know and we 
will get one to you.  Please be sure to note the qualification requirements and the 
entry deadlines for each division! There are three ways to enter, so pick whichever 
option works best for you and let us know if you have any questions. 
 
New this year for OTRA Finals are on-line stall and RV hookup reservations!  
If you want to reserve your spots ahead of time, you can do so via the link provided 
in the mailout and through our website homepage at www.otrc.net.   
Getting your stalls and hookups when you arrive in Abilene is certainly still possible 
as well. Hopefully having both of these options will make the stall and hookup rental 
process better for everyone. 
 
We are excited about seeing everyone at Finals! We will be running two arenas as 
needed to help move the ropings along. Schedules will be posted each evening at 
the arena and also on our website. Watch our Facebook page closely during Finals 
to get information and updates. 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    

 
 


